

CONTACT: RICK KITSON Public Information Officer

Telephone: (408) 777-3262 • FAX: (408) 777-3366 • rickk@cupertino.org

City Hall • 10300 Torre Avenue • Cupertino, CA 95014-3255

NEWS RELEASE

Date: August 22, 2007

Cupertino to Hold Special Election, Sandoval Appointed Vice Mayor

At a meeting Tuesday night, August 21, 2007, the Cupertino city council unanimously voted to hold a special election on Tuesday, February 5, 2008. The special election will be held to select a councilmember to fill the vacancy left by the resignation of former vice mayor Patrick Kwok.

At the same meeting, the Cupertino city council unanimously appointed Councilmember Dolly Sandoval as vice mayor. "Born and raised in this community, it is a genuine honor to serve. I am grateful for the support of my fellow councilmembers and look forward to working to address the many challenges facing our community," said the new vice mayor.

For more information on Cupertino's special election, please contact the Cupertino City Clerk, (408) 777-3200.